
30754-Institutional Review Board Statement 
 

As per the Institutional Review Board (IRB) of the Atlantic Health System, an IRB 

approval is not needed for case report. 

 

Correspondence to: Glenmore Lasam, MD, Department of Medicine, Atlantic Health 

System-Overlook Medical Center, 99 Beauvoir Avenue, Summit, NJ 07901 

Telephone:] +1-908-5222987 

Fax: +1-908-5220804 

 


